
Brooklyn Area Chamber of Commerce 
Meeting Minutes March 19, 2018 

 
President Levi Cutler called the meeting to order at 6:11 p.m.   Members present were Dan 
Antolec, Erin Turner and Linda Kuhlman.  Sue McCallum arrived at 6:22 p.m.   
 
Cutler made a motion to approve the minutes of February 19, 2018. Antolec seconded. 
 
Cutler made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report.   Antolec seconded. 
 
McCallum nominated Kuhlman for president.  All voted unanimously in favor of Kuhlman being 
president.   The secretary position will be on hold until the April meeting.   A notice will be sent 
out to all members. 
 
McCallum stated she asked Chamber’s insurance agent for a quote on a one-day special event 
policy naming the village as an additional insured for the 4th of July fireworks event.   Kuhlman 
will check with Dan Dean regarding his insurance coverage for the event.   This will be put on 
the agenda for the April meeting to discuss.   Also Kuhlman will invite the Grill 4 a Cause 
organizer to the April meeting to discuss their event and whether the Chamber will provide 
insurance coverage for their event. 
 
Cutler stated the Guides are out.  Copies are going out in the Great Dane this week.   Also extra 
copies will be delivered to the clerk’s office for anyone to pick up there.  Kuhlman stated she 
will deliver to businesses who advertised.  McCallum suggested purchasing holders to deliver 
with the guides.    
 
Discussion on ideas for the future.   Antolec suggested sending an email to all members asking 
what the Chamber can do to get members to come to meetings.   Guest speakers were 
suggested and also possibly having meetings at different locations. 
 
McCallum asked the Chamber to consider donating to the Oregon Youth Center.  They are 
fundraising to build a new facility.   There was talk about asking the kids to do a project in the 
village; possibly coordinate with the Recreation Committee in a project.   Possibly having the 
kids help at the Brooklyn Night Out  in conjunction with the Chamber.   Antolec mentioned 
possibly partnering with the Oregon-Brooklyn Optimists Club.   This will be put on the agenda 
for the next meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:55 p.m. 
  


